
Academic Council Notes  

April 20, 2018; 3:00 p.m. ʹ 5:00 p.m. 

 

Attendees: 



 

 

There were no additional comments 

5. UA ʹ General Data Protection Regulation Compliance ʹ Paul, 5 min. (update) 

Paul reported that the Committee had a discussion that compliance will be met by May 25th. Outside vendors have 

addressed their compliance with the new regulation. Elucian has already been working on this to be sure we are in 

compliance. Paul reminds the group that there is information we collect, making us a vendor for others. We need 

to be sure not to collect information beyond what is required to comply with the new regulation. Paul will fonin 



 

 

submitters as they come in. April 27th is the deadline and the evaluation of the proposal will begin April 30th to May 

11th. Paul asked the group how do we do those evaluations, who will do those evaluations? The evaluation/rubric 

sheet was reviewed. Paul questioned whether we want to have faculty in areas of expertise who are not on the 

committee look at proposals. The committee does not have the expertise to properly evaluate proposals in areas 

outside of our areas of expertise. Review sheet covers the 7 areas highlighted in the RFP. These could be used as 

possible rubric in order to evaluate, then ranked on a scale up to 5, and using the 2 weeks between April 30th and 

May 11th 



 

 

comments that there are many ways to conduct a fair review. The timing determines a lot of it. If we want to have 

the biggest impact, there may be a way to provide benefit for each of the proposals by giving good feedback. This 



 

 

Karen also shared that nonresident tuition was being charged by some, but some 



 

 

Paul: Regulation change to 10.04.04C3 came out of faculty alliance. Lisa commented that the proposal to change 

the cu





 

 

UAOnline, each university has a link showing where they are heading and what they are working on. Fred: Looking 

at it from a system level, if there are internal ways that the universities do that and how it is gathered, then we can 

build up more uniformly how we do that and present it to the regents and to the state as a whole. ACEP noncredit 

offering is a good place to start. UAA Kodiak has on-demand training modules that are Rubbermaid tubs with 

appliances or items that can be taken to the site to provide the training. Can these also be captured in this? 

Priscilla states the campuses are putting together a list of partnerships with the community, which may be another 

way to show this. Susan H states a couple of years ago, CE purchased the Lumen and MAAPPS programs. Paul and 

Cam Carlson had discussed Arctic 101 training for the military on issues in the arctic. Capturing those efforts is 

going to be important in this report.  

 

This all relates back to the goals of the people of the state. Not the same as degree completions, but to have value 

and engagement. 

 

ACTION: 



 

 

Karen ʹ none 

 

Adjourn: 4:58 


